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Expanding the Reproductive Health Programme in Georgia
The State Universal Health Care Programme does not fully cover reproductive health services. Consequently, access to reproductive health services is limited for the population in Georgia. 
Challenges:
	The lack of adequate coverage by reproductive health medicines

	The list of essential medicines funded by the State through the Reproductive Health Programme does not include oral contraceptives

	Limited access to reproductive health services for persons with disabilities
	Persons with disabilities, including those with hearing, vision or speech impairments, have limited access to reproductive health services.

	There is no home-based reproductive health service delivery
	Programmes for delivering reproductive health services at home have not been developed, the role of relevant medical personnel has not been clearly defined and strengthened.




Recommendations:
1. Expanding the list of essential medicines funded by the State, especially with regard to including oral contraceptives;
2. Expanding access to reproductive health services for persons with disabilities, especially for those with hearing, vision or speech impairments;
3. Developing programmes for deliverying reproductive health services at home and defining and strengthening the role of relevant medical personnel.


Source:
· Association HERA XXI, 2021, “Primary Health Care: System Analysis and Recommendations for Real Change”.
http://hera-youth.ge/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Pirveladi-Jandacva.pdf
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